

CHRIST CHURCH UPPER ARMLEY C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Theaker Lane, Leeds, LS12 3NU Tel: 0113 2638606/2635074



email - office@ccuaprimary.co.uk



Newsletter 24th September 2021

Our Head Teacher Award Winners

This week we say 'Well done' to...

Year 1 - Rebecca & Georgia

Year 2 – Iwan & David

Year 3 - Mishi & Sibella

Year 4 – Fabian & Amina

Year 5 - Charlie S & Selin

Year 6 - James & Ellie

Class names 2021-22

Our classes are named after fabulous authors!

Reception - The Little Inkpens

Year 1 - Halls

Year 2 - Mini Grey

Year 3 - Dahl

Year 4 - Mian

Year 5 - Morpurgo

Year 6 - Blackman

ATTN. YEAR 6 PARENTS

The closing date for applying for a place at high school is **31**st **October 2021**.

Parents/Carers should apply online at www.leeds.gov.uk / Children and families / Schools and learning / School admissions / Apply for a school place / Apply for a secondary school

Collecting your child at the end of the school day

Please help us to keep your child safe

If you have arranged for someone else to collect your child at the end of the school day, please let the office know. This is then passed on to those who work in your child's classroom who will ensure your child is handed over to the correct person.

Attendance Matters

45 children were absent for 1 or more days during week ending 17th September. This equates to approximately 25% of the whole school population! Please ensure you ring or email school giving your child's reason for absence, before 9.00am on the first day of absence to allow the correct code to be allocated. This will prevent your child from receiving an unauthorised absence code.

Well done to our Attendance winners for last week.

Year 1 - Daniel & Aisah Year 2 - Etiandro & Noah Year 3 - Eric & Milan Year 4 - Nora & Hannan Year 5 - Ezra & Reem Year 6 - Kuba

Inhalers

If your child uses an inhaler at home, please bring another inhaler to the office.

The inhaler should have the prescription label on it and will be kept in the classroom.

Food in packed lunches

Please do not include nuts in your child's packed lunch and if the packed lunch contains grapes please ensure these are cut in half.

Please note

No toys should be brought into school due to Covid restrictions, and the upset caused if they become lost.

Dates for your diary

Tues. 5th October – Harvest Festival in Church Mon. 25th October-Fri. 29th October – half term

Warmest wishes Miss Collier, Head of School